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Work completed in the last week: 
 
This weekly report covers Sunday 3/30/2025 to Friday 4/4/2025. 
 
MOW installed 505’ of rail on the D-Line on the Southwest corridor between Littleton Downtown and 
Mineral stations. Staged another 240’ of rail for replacement in the overnight work window in the week 
of 4/6/2025. 
 
No slow zones were removed this week. 
  
Rail distribution, replacement, ballast work, and slow zone mitigation will continue Sunday April 6 in the 
Southeast, Southwest and Parker Road (R-Line) corridors.  
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  


